
CITY OF DETROIT 
MICHAEL E. DUGGAN, MAYOR 

HOUSING AND REVITALIZATION DEPARTMENT 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGE IN THE HUD CONSOLIDATED PLAN 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Detroit proposes to amend its HUD Consolidated Plan as 
follows: 
 

 Decrease the Block Grant appropriation for Lift Women’s Resource Center– 
Public Service funding by $100,000.00 

 
 
 Increase the Block Grant appropriation for Detroit Rescue Mission Ministries – 

Public Service funding by $100,000.00 
 

 
 
Note: Funds being reprogrammed were allocated in prior Community Development Block Grant 
years. 

Persons or organizations wishing to comment on this proposed change may transmit such 
comments in writing, in person, or by telephone to the Housing & Revitalization 
Department at the address below: 

 
City of Detroit 
Housing and Revitalization Department 
Warren T. Duncan 
Grants Management Section 

  Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 
2 Woodward Rm 908 
Detroit, MI 48226    
Telephone: (313)224-0315 

 
Notice of Non-Discrimination: The City of Detroit does not discriminate on the basis of 

race, color, creed, national origin, age, handicap, sex or sexual orientation.  Complaints may be 
filed with the Detroit Human Rights Department, 1230 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 
Detroit, MI 48226 

 
 


